
 

 

PRE-LICENSING LABOR COMPLIANCE SURVEY ASSESSMENT: 

As part of our on-going efforts to ensure that all Ohio State licensed products are made in socially 

compliant factories and that all workers are treated fairly, we are members of both the Fair Labor 

Association (FLA) and the Worker Rights Consortium (WRC).   Our minimum, and non-negotiable 

requirement, is that all Ohio State licensees seek and receive membership in the FLA.  To help us better 

evaluate your knowledge of, and compliance with, corporate social responsibility standards, we have 

developed a pre-licensing labor compliance self-assessment tool in conjunction with the FLA.  All 

applicants are required to take this self-assessment.  Results will be shared with the applicant and will 

need to be attached in order to be considered a complete application. If we feel that the company or 

individual is lacking in the basic understandings of social compliance and supply chain management, 

they will be directed to additional resources.   

To perform the self assessment all applicants must contact Gretchen Webster in our office for a 

password and log-in procedures.  

 

Contact Gretchen via email at webster.79@osu.edu 

 

We hope you share our commitment to providing a safe, fair and healthy working environment for all 

those involved in the production of Ohio State products. 

For more information on university initiatives related to corporate social responsibility, please visit: 

Fair Labor Association: www.fairlabor.org 

Work Rights Consortium: www.workersrights.org 
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